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Before anyone judges | want to make it clear | am not pro or against prong collars.This is NOT about
prong collars.This is about a very scary precedent being set.This is about a government passing a
law without due process. It is about passing a law without proper investigation and industry
consultation.ANY tool can be used in a cruel manner.Are you going to ban a bit in a horses

mouth? Are you going to ban a "rearing bit" in the horse racing industry?This state government
has not done what it said it's done. It has not done a proper investigation or industry consultation.
This government has lied.
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